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Subject:   
Approve to remove the sign that reads “Truck Route to Waukesha Wholesale Foods” from the north side of E. 
Moreland Blvd. near Jefferson Avenue. 
 
 
Details:  
This item was brought forward by Ald. Rodriquez to have an old sign removed related to former Wholesale 
Foods.  There will be no cost to have our City Garage remove the sign. 
 
The Building and Grounds Committee voted unanimously to approve this item. 

 
Options & Alternatives:  
None considered. 
 

 
Financial Remarks: 
There will be no cost to have our City Garage remove the sign. 
 

 
Executive Action: 
The Department of Public Works recommends approval of this item. 
      

 
Committee Recommendation: 
The Building and Grounds Committee approved this item at their November 18, 2019, meeting.  This item will 
appear under the Consent Agenda for the December 3, 2019, Council meeting. 
 

 


